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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
D Wyatt  

Address 
5650 Mount Carmel Road 
LaPlata, Md 20646 

Phone 
3019348516  

Email 
djmwyatt@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I do not believe we have a need to continue the use of masks. The CDC most recently stated that cloth masks have no impact on 
covid-19. The vaccinated and boosted can still contract covid-19 and the county transmission rates are on the decline.  

Upload File(s) 

Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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